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Hello Sir/Madam

Apparently I am unemployed and I drive UBER to meet my expenses, besides that, it does not meet my needs
 fully. Those reforms ($240 for booked hire service license, Increase in CTP cost for drivers and Restrictions in
 particular areas)  that the government is planning to introduce would be a set back and discouragement to me. I
 can't afford to pay all these bills.

Thanks
Shida Batal
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